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As a part of the National Engineering Month celebration (NEM 2022), Seneca Environmental

Association (SEA) organized an informative open panel discussion and Q&A session about

the importance of implementing green spaces in our urban environment. 70 attendees

participated in the event.

 

We would like to send many thanks to Don Forster, Allison Hands, and Brian Millward for

sharing their experiences and guidance in the environmental field.  They covered where

Toronto currently stands as a green city, and what we can do to bring us to the next steps to

create a greener future. We greatly appreciate the wisdom they brought to the panel and the

inspiring words they gave to attendees.

 

Justin Trudge, Shania Chhom and Larissa Wallisch put a lot of effort to make this event

successful under the able guidance of Nahgeib Miller and Mahipal Jadeja.
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